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Many countries now require passengers entering from the United States to provide personal
health information or COVID-19 test results before traveling. American Airlines team members
at the airport are required to verify that customers have proper documentation prior to boarding
their flight, which has resulted in longer wait times at the airport.

As American restarts service to more international destinations, we want to help inform
customers of resources available to help verify all of the documentation needed prior to travel.
Our online travel tool, powered by Sherpa, will help you and your travelers quickly see the
current coronavirus (COVID-19) travel guidelines for your destination.
Information provided may include:

 Entry / transit restrictions

 Passport / visa information

 Quarantine information

 COVID-19 testing requirements (which test is required):

o Polymerase Chain Reaction (PCR)

o Other Nucleic Acid Amplification Test (NAAT) such as NEAR or LAMP
Test

o Antigen Test (Rapid)

o Blood, antibody or serology test

 Travel insurance requirements

 Face covering requirements

Customers should also be aware of baggage allowances and limitations for their destination in
order to ensure a more seamless check-in experience.

We value your partnership and look forward to welcoming you on board when the time is right.

https://saleslink.aa.com/agencyreference/en/
https://apply.joinsherpa.com/travel-restrictions/PAN?affiliateid=americanairlines&originCountry=USA
https://www.aa.com/i18n/travel-info/baggage/checked-baggage-policy.jsp
https://www.aa.com/i18n/travel-info/baggage/baggage-limitations.jsp
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